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Dear Yamaha Owner:

Thank you for purchasing a Yamaha 5.3L V8 outboard motor.

Yamaha works hard to earn its reputation for building high-quality, high-performance outboards and your 5.3L V8 is no exception. We hope you 
agree that the unbeatable combination of power and performance separates your Yamaha outboard from other choices in the market today.

The reason for  
this communication:  

What Yamaha and 
your dealer will do: 

What you should do 
now: 

If you need help: 

If you no longer 
own this Yamaha:

We understand you have a choice in outboard brands, and we are pleased that Yamaha is your outboard motor of choice. We’re working hard to 
achieve your complete satisfaction, and we constantly strive to improve our products to ensure a pleasurable ownership experience.

Sincerely,

Yamaha Marine Service
Yamaha Motor Corporation, U.S. A.

May 20, 2015

Our on-going goal is your complete satisfaction with your Yamaha outboard, so we’re writing to inform you of an 
important upgrade we’ve recently made available to maximize the quality and long-term durability you expect from  
Yamaha.

Yamaha has developed an Electronic Control Unit (ECU) that  includes programming that will display a message on 
your Yamaha gauge when flywheel (rotor) service maintenance is required. This new ECU feature makes your own-
ership experience more convenient by eliminating the need to track your engine’s operating hours between flywheel 
service maintenance intervals. As part of our commitment to your complete satisfaction, Yamaha is replacing your 
engine’s ECU and as well as the flywheel at no cost. 

Your Yamaha Outboard Dealer has already been given instructions regarding this upgrade and would be happy to 
help you. Please contact your Yamaha Dealer to arrange a convenient time for you to have them install this new ECU 
and flywheel. The dealer can inform you how long they expect to keep your outboard motor for this service. Please 
remember to take this letter with you when you take your Yamaha to the dealer.

If you unable to return to the Yamaha Outboard dealer who sold you the outboard motor, this service will be performed 
by any authorized Yamaha outboard motor dealer. For the name of a dealer near you, call 1-800-88-YAMAHA or visit 
the Yamaha web site at yamahaoutboards.com.

If, after contacting your dealership, you have questions or concerns which the dealership is unable to answer, please 
write to:
 Yamaha Motor Corporation, U.S.A.
 Outboard Motor Customer Relations
 1270 Chastain Road
 Kennesaw, GA 30144
Or call: 1-866-894-1626

If you have sold your outboard motor to another party, please call us toll-free at 1-866-894-1626 with the name and 
address of the new owner, along with the serial number shown to the right of your name on the address label above.




